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17th October 2010 
 
Dear Sensei and Friends, 
 
 It is with great pleasure that I invite you, your Federation and your students to the 4th Ulster Karate-
Do Federation Invitation Tournament on Saturday 9th and Sunday 10th April 2011. The tournament 
will take place in the Aileach Youth and Community Centre in Burnfoot, Inishowen, Co. Donegal, 
IRELAND. 
 
 The UKF organising committee welcomes all Karate-Do friends from WUKF and from other world 
bodies. This is a tournament between like minded federations who enjoy good competition and no 
politics. Over the last 3 years the UKF Invitation tournament has become widely known with 
competitors from Ireland, Great Britain and Europe taking part. 
  
 This year, we are making the UKF Invitation Tournament a 2 day event: 
 
Saturday 9th April 2011 – Registration at 1.30pm: 
 Cadets, Seniors and Veteran’s Kata 
 Cadets, Seniors and Veteran’s Individual Kumite 
 Cadets and Seniors Team Kumite. 

 
Sunday 10th April 2011  -  Registration at 9.30am: 
 Children’s Kata 
 Children’s Individual Kumite 
 Children’s Team Kumite 
 
 This is a PRE-REGISTERED/PRE-PAID EVENT with the closing date for receipts of entries on 
Monday 4th April 2011.  All enquires about Registration and the Referee Course should to be emailed 
to ukf-karate@hotmail.com 
 
 Following the success of last years Referees’ Course, Mr. Sever Cucu (WUKF Referee Commission 
Chairman) will again be taking the Referees’ Course on Friday 8th April and the morning of Saturday 
9th April. Certificates of Attendance will be issued to all attendees who complete the course. 
Certificates of Award will be issued only to those candidates who meet the Association Refereeing 
criteria for that award (available on www.ukf-karate.com ). 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Columba McLaughlin 
Tel O035386 3952818 


